
REGULAR Meeting of the Rolla Regional Amateur Radio Society, RRARS

The regular meeting of the Rolla Regional Amateur Radio 
Society, RARRS, was held on September 9, 2019, at Phelps Health Privite Dining 
Room #2, Rolla, MO. The meeting was called to order by President, Rich Hinkel, 
KB0WD, welcomed the membership and called for introductions. 

Unfinished/Ongoing Business:

 Current net control stations need to be fulfilling their night of operation or 
find a substitute.  Net operators need to be sending their reports to Rich KB0WD.

Membership dues need to be payed ASAP. Dues are $25 per year for an 
individual and $30 per year for a family payable to the club treasurer. 

Nominations for officers will be called at the October meeting. Positions 
open are: Vice President, and two board members.

Discussions:

Rich KB0WD guided a discussion of the National Weather Service (NWS) Sky 
Warn Net, Phelps County’s 386 accepted spotters associated with local fire 
departments and their ability to report to central dispatch which sends reports to 
the NWS.

Closing: The meeting was adjourned by Rich Hinkel
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